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       Celebrating our 2017 Graduates and New Alumni! 

The De Soto High 

School Graduation was 

held, Friday, May 26th 

in the gymnasium.                

We are so proud of the 

Class of 2017 and we 

wish all graduates the 

best of luck in their            

future endeavors.                   

We know they will carry 

the De Soto Pirate Pride 

with them on their life journey!  
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The traditional cap toss was captured by 

Tom Stingl, retiring Art Teacher and photo-        

grapher. What a great way to celebrate              

becoming DHSô most recent alumni! 

Early rising seniors planned and enjoyed a parking lot 

breakfast on their last day of school. A truly great way 

to celebrate graduation day! Way to go seniors!   


